
Greg Soutiea
Spruce Head
LD 853
As small business owners, we oppose LD853. The passing of LD 853 would 
drastically increase the minimum wage for businesses starting in less than a year, this 
is not something that we can even imagine having to budget for so quickly. We would
have to dramatically increase pricing in our restaurant and hotel to cover this increase 
for our staff members who it would apply to. 
Respectfully, 
Greg & Lauren Soutiea
Craignair Inn by the Sea
Causeway Restaurant


